

of The Duke and Duchess of Cambridge and Prince Harry

February 6, 2017

Mr. Keith Famie **Executive Producer** Visionalist Entertainment Productions 28345 Beck Rd. Suite 404 Wixom, Michigan 48393

Dear Keith.

Thank you very much for your generosity in producing the film of the inspiring American and British wounded veterans, Ivan Castro and Karl Hinett for the American Friends of The Royal Foundation! It is going to be a hugely valuable resource in our fundraising efforts as they prepare to run side by side in the 2017 Boston Marathon on April 17 and the Virgin Money London Marathon on April 23 in support of Heads Together, the campaign to end the shame and stigma which surrounds mental health, and to raise funds for the mental wellbeing of veterans on both sides of the Atlantic.

The American Friends of The Royal Foundation is committed to providing help to those who have served their nations in the Armed Forces, and especially those who may have been wounded or injured, or become sick, through their service.

As we build towards the Boston and the Virgin Money London Marathon in April we look forward to keeping you informed of Ivan and Karl's journey.

Thank you once again for your kind support.

Caroline Oddy **Executive Director**

6th Floor

845 Third Avenue Email: info@americanfriendsroyalfoundation.com www.royalfoundation.com/american-friends Frances C. Ashley New York, NY 10022 source in our functioning efforts as they prepare to run

President: 9 (00/02 (01/08 (06/19) Maj) Charles Andrews Emily Chen Carrera Mimi Drake Sir Lucian Grainge Virginia Rustique-Petteni John Studzinski, CBE